
The Altar Guild came together as usual throughout the Christmas season 2019 and the 

beginning of 2020. Our schedule was kept in January and February with all 10 members 

serving their weeks. However, our last Sunday service in the church was March 13, with 

a funeral held in the church Monday, March 14. We were closed after that date. During 

the following months, all of us were fortunate to be able to view each Sunday service, 

Compline, Bible Study, etc. Altar guild participated where needed for the recordings of 

Sunday services. 

 

We were notified that beginning November, services would be held at the outdoor 

chapel. Fr. Bryan conducted a service to consecrate the wafers to be used for these 

services. Callie Millis, Ann Meia, and Eyleen Mitchell participated and put each wafer in 

small zip lock bags. The following members helped to set up the Communion service for 

each week of November and December: Callie Millis, Lynn Elvins, Teri Kramer, Ann 

Meia, Kay Davis, and Eyleen Mitchell. 

 

May 2021 be a better year for us. 

 

Eyleen Mitchell 

Altar Guild Chairman 

 


